Lutton Parish Council Meeting Monday, 12th October, 2020 Village Hall 7pm

PRESENT: Mr George Raby, Mr Ivan Head, Mr Chris Cowdery, Mrs Carrie Walsh

Apologies: Mr Stephen Long

Minutes of previous Meeting read, agreed and signed.

Planning Applications: Milton House, Stable Application, Chapel Cottage application have all been passed.

Wildflower Seeds and Daffodils – Carrie Walsh will source a supply and will arrange the seeding and planting of daffodils in suitable places around the village.

Road signs – Unlikely that we will get any signs in the near future. However, the Give Way sign approaching the crossroads from Warmington may be a possibility but it all depends on costs. Marking the road in certain places with 30mph may be a possibility.

Footpaths – After meeting with William Craven, from Milton Estates, Chris Cowdrey is in the process of putting together a report.

Playing Field – Milton Estates satisfied with the use of the playing field. Cheques issued to Alan Parker 1) $\pm 21.00\ 13/09/20$ and 2) $\pm 20.00\ 19/10/20$ (Local Gov (Misc prov)ACT 1976 S19.

Village Hall – New Roof – Parish Council agreed to donate £250 towards this project.

REF: LPC – 10/20

Next meeting 7th December, 2020